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Aksjon Spar Saltfjellet
The Central government gave their permission several years ago to develop some of the Saltfjellet area for 
hydroelectric purposes. The area is close to the protected area of Saltfjellet, and is considered a threat to the nature. A 
group has been formed to work against this hydroelectric project.
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